
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: To:  Public Works Committee Members 
   
From: From: Jerry Cole, Director 
   Department of Parks & Recreation 
 
 Subject: Rapid City Swim Center Sound and Paging System  
 
Subject: Date: October 22, 2007 
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On February 19, 2007 the City Council authorized the Mayor 
and Finance Officer to sign an Agreement with KT 
Connections, Inc. for the Swim Center Sound and Paging 
System, for a contract amount not to exceed $45,900.09. As 
the system was being installed, a decision was made to 
upgrade certain components of the system and add 
additional hardware which resulted in an increase cost of 
$890.72. 
 
Please authorize an increase in the KT Connections, Inc. 
contract in the amount of $890.72. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 


